Woodard, Marina (UTC)

From: Imad, Antoinette M -Toni <antoinette.imad@pse.com>

Sent: ‘ Thursday, December 27, 2012 1:26 PM

To: : Lykken, David (UTC)

Cc: Woodard, Marina (UTC); McGrath, Cheryl; Subsits, Joe (UTC); Gas Compliance -- mail --;
Chu, Kuang (UTC) ,

Subject: Update | 2012 Control Room Management Inspection

Dear Mr. Lykken,

Pursuant to the request expressed in the Control Room Management Inspection letter dated October 2, 2012,
PSE is providing you with an update regarding hiring additional controllers. :

PSE recently completed the hiring process for two new gas controllers. The first controller will start work on
January 18, 2013 and is expected to complete his Operator Qualification (OQ) training in July, 2013. The
second controller will start work on February 18, 2013 and is expected to complete his OQ training in August,
2013. :

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information. FECRIVED

Best Regards, ~ DEC 27 2012

Toni Imad . AL ‘, -_!{i‘».'-u:;".m;:.
Pipeline Safety Program

Antoinette Imad, P.E. '

Consulting Engineer, Compliance

PUGET SOUND ENERGY
425-456-2970 tel
425-213-6219 cell

355 110th Avd NE EST-07W
Bellevue, WA P8004
www.PSE.com




